

June 1, 2015

Janae Ice Sunbeam Child Care Center 1654 Mary Lou Retton Dr Fairmont, WV 26554

Dear Janae Ice:

On behalf of the children at St. Jude Children's Research Hospital<sup>®</sup>, I would like to congratulate you on the success of your Trike-A-Thon for St. Jude<sup>™</sup> event on April 17, 2015. St. Jude depends on people like you to provide hope for children suffering from cancer and other deadly diseases.

Your event raised \$630.00 which will help us in our quest to find cures and save children battling cancer and other deadly diseases. It costs \$1.9 million per day to operate St. Jude, an amount that is primarily funded by people like you.

There is no place like St. Jude. World-class researchers and doctors work seamlessly to save the lives of children through cutting edge research, innovative treatment and compassionate family-centered patient care. We treat patients from all 50 states and around the world and we do it for free – no family ever pays St. Jude for anything. Ever. The research conducted at St. Jude has helped push the overall survival rate for childhood cancers from 20 percent when the hospital opened in 1962 to 80 percent today. None of this would be possible without the support of volunteers like you.

Please accept the enclosed certificate as a token of our appreciation for your efforts. We look forward to your continued involvement with Trike-A-Thon for St. Jude.

If you should have any questions, please call our Coordinator Support Team at 1-800-626-2453.

Sincerely,

Wilfred Busby, Vice President Enterprise Contact Center

Wenter Burty

Event ID - FKTO55206D15